
Forest School News: October 21 

This half term, our new reception classes have been learning about what there is to explore 

and do at Forest School and how to stay safe around the fire circle.   They have also 

collected natural Autumnal items to make repeating patterns.  They have been helped and 

supported by some children from year 6.  

              

 

Year 3 have also enjoyed some Forest School supporting their learning about rainforests.  They had a 

go at some survival skills: making fire, stringing a tarp and hammock and ‘shooting their dinner’ 

using blunt arrows and cardboard targets.  The children used their knowledge of these skills to write 

‘survival guides.  

 

 


